

August 28, 2014

Jeffrey G. Mortensen, P.E.		
High Mesa Consulting Group
6010-B Midway Park Blvd NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:	APS CEC Portables, 807 Mountain Rd NE 
Request for C.O. –Accepted 
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 6-27-14, (J15/D001)
Certification dated: 8-27-14

Dear Mr. Mortensen,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 8-27-14, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

The sediment pond was not graded since a building is to be constructed in the near future.  A silt fence was installed to prevent sediment from entering Mountain Rd.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The sediment pond would have required very little maintenance.  Please inform the property owner that preventing sediment from entering Mountain Rd would be appreciated so that is does not clog downstream storm drains.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

							
Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Dept.
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